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Join Us for “The Inside Scoop”

Cass Regional Foundation will be hosting 
its annual fundraising dinner, titled “The 
Inside Scoop,” on Saturday, April 16, at 
Loch Lloyd Country Club in Belton, 
Missouri. The event will begin at 5:30 
p.m. with a social hour and silent auction, 
which will be followed by dinner and a 
live auction. Tickets are $75 each, and the 
fundraising goal for the event is $80,000.

Proceeds from the event will be used to 
support the construction of an addition 
to Cass Regional Medical Center that will 
house a new, upgraded magnetic resonance 
imaging (MRI) machine. 

Cass Regional’s MRI machine has been 
housed in a mobile unit since the hospital 
starting offering the service more than 
15 years ago. The approximately $2.3 
million, 7,000-square-foot addition that 
is planned for this year will accommodate 
the new MRI machine as well as the 
hospital’s 64-slice computed tomography 
(CT) scanner. The project includes the 
construction of shell space to house future 
Emergency Department growth. Plans 
also call for a remodel of the Medical 
Imaging reception area, moving the bone 
density testing room to the Women’s 
Center, relocating the radiologist’s reading 
room, and moving ultrasound to a larger 
area in order to provide more space for 
ultrasound-assisted procedures. 

The new MRI machine will feature a bigger 
bore (opening) and shorter depth to reduce 
claustrophobia, and will offer a higher 
weight capacity (550 pounds, up from the 
previous weight limit of 350 pounds). Scan 
times will be reduced, and patients will no 
longer have to be exposed to the elements 
in order to access the MRI, thus reducing 

discomfort and the risk of falling created 
by inclement weather. The new machine 
offers Quiet Suite technology, which 
prevents the “knocking” or “pounding” 
noise that older machines make.

The construction project also includes 
moving the existing 64-slice CT scanner 
to a bigger room, making it more 
accommodating for trauma patients 
and biopsy patients. Both the new MRI 
room and the new CT room will have 
windows, which will help reduce the 
claustrophobia experienced by some 
patients. Another highlight of the project 
is the addition of three nursing bays to 
better monitor medicated patients. This 
feature and other new elements will 
allow Cass Regional to offer MRI with 
sedation for patients who need it due to 
anxiety and/or other medical conditions.

For more information, or to make a 
reservation, please contact Melissa Lattin 
at (816) 380-5888, extension 4810, or 
via e-mail at mlattin@cassregional.org. 
Information is also available at www.
cassregional.org/foundation and on Cass 
Regional Medical Center Foundation’s 
Facebook page. 
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Scholarships: A Legacy that Changes Lives & Saves Lives
Cass Regional Foundation has been 
honored to administer several 
scholarship programs throughout 
the years. Since its start in 1989, 
the Foundation has awarded 114 
scholarships totaling over $115,000, 
which have helped more than 80 
health care providers achieve their 
educational goals. These programs are 
only made possible through donors 
who believed in changing the lives 
of students by alleviating some of the 
burdens associated with cost. In time, 
those students move on to save lives 
through their work. 

Alma Brown Scholarship
The Alma Brown Scholarship was 
established with a bequest from Alma 
Brown of Harrisonville. Mrs. Brown 
worked in the dietary department 
of a local nursing home before her 
retirement. The scholarship is awarded 
each year to support Cass Regional 
employees or Cass County residents 
pursuing education in nursing or in an 
allied health field.

Wanda Brown Scholarship
The Wanda Brown 
Scholarship fund 
was established 
in 1999 with a 
gift from Wanda 
A. Brown of 
H a r r i s o n v i l l e . 

Mrs. Brown, who was a former board 
member of the Memorial Hospital 
Association, a member of the Cass 
Regional Auxiliary, and an active 
community volunteer, established the 
fund to support persons pursuing a 
nursing career.

Elvin S. Douglas, Jr., Scholarship
Mr. Douglas was 
one of the first 
appointees to the 
hospital Board of 
Trustees when the 
hospital opened in 
the early 1960s, 

and he served on the board for over 
25 years. In honor of his service, 
friends and colleagues established 
the scholarship fund in 1985 to assist 
Cass County high school graduates 
and residents who are pursuing higher 
education in the health professions.

Geraldine Kidd Scholarship
Geraldine “Gerri” 
Kidd was an LPN 
at Cass Regional 
Medical Center 
for over 20 years, 
and was highly 
regarded by all 
who worked 

with her. After her passing in 1995, 
her colleagues, family and friends 
established the scholarship in her 
memory to support persons pursuing 
continuing education in nursing or in 
an allied health field.

Dr. Harold E. Kirsch Memorial 
Scholarship

Dr. Kirsch was 
a beloved family 
physician who cared 
for generations of 
Cass Countians until 
his death in 1977. 
His widow, Evelyn, 

passed away in 2003 and established 
the scholarship fund with a gift from 

her estate. Two scholarships are 
awarded annually from the fund - one 
for Cass Regional employees and one 
for Cass County high school graduates 
- to support persons pursuing 
education in the field of health care.

Dr. Gail G. Kroenke Memorial 
Scholarship

The Dr. Gail G. 
Kroenke Memorial 
Scholarship was 
established with gifts 
received in memory 
of Gail G. Kroenke, 
DVM. The scholarship 

is awarded each year to support 
persons pursuing careers in speech-
language pathology.

Jan Perry Scholarship
The Jan Perry 
Scholarship was 
established in 2002 
by Jan Perry, a 
member of the Cass 
Regional Auxiliary. 
Mrs. Perry 

provided the funds for the scholarship 
each year by saving a little of her 
grocery money each week. After her 
passing in 2007, her husband, Wirt, 
gave additional gifts to establish a 
long-term scholarship fund. Two 
scholarships - one for Cass Regional 
employees and one for Cass County 
residents - are awarded annually to 
persons pursuing education in nursing 
or in an allied health field.
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2015 Honor Roll of Donors
Gifts received January 1, 2015, through 
December 31, 2015

Annual Fund
Mr. and Mrs. George Akins
Mrs. Mary Akins
American Heritage, Realtors – Mrs.  

Carol Looney
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Arnold
Mr. W. Gene Barker
Mr. and Mrs. Everett Bechtel
Mr. and Mrs. Ivan E. Beeman
Mrs. Rebekah Beeman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bergfalk
Mr. and Mrs. John Brown
Mr. and Mrs. C. Michael Carter
Mr. Lee Chang
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon Cook
Mr. and Mrs. Gary F. Crabtree
Dr. Suzanne C. Crandall
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Crawford
Mrs. Anna Cryderman
Ms. Else Curd
Mrs. Ellen DeNayer
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Eason
Mrs. Josie S. Florine
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Friend
Mrs. Barbara Gillen
Mr. Nick Hamilton
Mr. James Haston
Mr. Harold Hatch
Dr. David Hazuka
Mrs. Inez Judy
Mr. Robert Ketchum
Mrs. Jean Marie Kiefer
Mrs. Cricket Kroenke
Mr. and Mrs. J. Christopher Lang
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lawson
Mrs. Virginia Lindsey
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Looney
Dr. Mary A. Luce and Mr. Jeff Gorosh
Ms. Janice Mantle
Mrs. Lois Mattison
Mrs. Minnie McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. Edgar McFerrin

Mrs. Claudia McHale
Mrs. Linda McNiel
Medical Staff of Cass Regional Medical 

Center
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Mitchell
Ms. Patricia Montgomery
Mrs. Ann Morse
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Oates
Mrs. Franceline Parris
Mrs. Nancy Peek
Perfect Promotions, LLC – Ms. Kim 

Findley
Mr. James Pope
Dr. James F. Queenan, III
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Reynolds
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Roberts
Ms. Kelly Rooney
Mr. Roy Sackman and Ms. Janette 

Adams-Sackman
Mrs. Christine Schimpf
Mr. Calvin Schock
Mrs. Helen Sellberg
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Shoots
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims
Mr. and Mrs. Herman Sites
Mr. and Mrs. Tracy Sloan
Ms. Dorothy Smith
Ms. Ruth Smith
Dr. and Mrs. Larry Snider
Ms. Beverly Sparks
Ms. Beverly Tinsley
Mr. Ivan Tompkins
Drs. Viseslav and Marija Tonkovic-Capin
Dr. Jeffrey VanBiber
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Welborn
Mr. and Mrs. Loyd Wiseman
Mr. Howard Yoss
Ms. Lois Zeller
Mr. Ted Zellmer

Patient Assistance Fund
Ms. Roberta Adkinson
Cass Regional Medical Center Auxiliary
Mr. and Mrs. David Gutierrez
Peculiar Charitable Foundation

Memorials and Tributes
In Memory of Mark A. Alger

Ms. Lois Zeller
In Memory of Ivan O. Beeman

Mr. and Mrs. Ivan E. Beeman
Mrs. Rebekah Beeman

In Memory of Ruth Bien
Harrisonville Lions Club
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kopp
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Naylor

In Memory of Eunetta Buckner
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims

In Memory of J.W. Cryderman
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims

In Memory of Bertha Freeman and Raymond 
C. Florine

Mrs. Josie S. Florine
In Memory of Dr. Donald Frein

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Eason
In Memory of Marie Howell

Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Mrs. Barbara Gillen

In Memory of Geraldine Kidd
Mr. and Mrs. Gary F. Crabtree

In Memory of Jordan D. Lindsey
Mrs. Virginia Lindsey

In Memory of Dora Mae Lutz
Mrs. Mary Akins

In Memory of Rachel Maxwell
Mr. Ivan Tompkins

In Memory of Dr. A.R. May
Mrs. Twila Buckner
Mrs. Linda Hill
Mrs. Patty Hough
Mrs. Cynthia Miltenberger
Mrs. Donna Walters

In Memory of Everett and Georgia 
Montgomery

Ms. Patricia Montgomery
In Memory of Floyd A. Parris

Mrs. Franceline Parris
In Memory of Robert E. Shelton

Mr. and Mrs. Ivan E. Beeman
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In Memory of  Tom Shoots
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Shoots

In Memory of Shirlee  Winter
Mrs. Ellen DeNayer

Memorial Bricks and Benches
In Memory of  Wanda Brown

Cass Regional Medical Center   
Auxiliary

In Memory of Janet Ellison
Cass Regional Medical Center   

Auxiliary
In Memory of James Gillispie

Ms. Laura Gillispie
In Memory of Bill James

Mrs. Holley J. Brundick
In Memory of Lee Kingery

Cass Regional Medical Center   
Auxiliary

In Memory of Eddie Massey
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Courtney

In Memory of Amy Nash
Cass Regional Medical Center Staff
Mr. and Mrs. Gerry Dunham

In Honor of Becky Tadlock
Cass Regional Medical Center

Cass Regional Medical Center 
Employee Assistance Fund
Ms. Cristina Adams
Ms. Barbara Bancroft
Ms. Vickie Banks
Ms. Barbara Belt
Mr. Aaron Bennett
Ms. Angela Boatwright
Mrs. Vicki Bradford
Dr. Samuel Brewster
Mrs. Aimee Brown
Mrs. Brenda Brown
Mrs. Margie Brown
Mr. and Mrs. John Brundage
Mrs. Alice Brunner
Mrs. Twila Buckner
Mrs. Darlene Buckstead
Mrs. Lucy Burton

2015 Honor Roll of Donors (cont.)
Ms. Joan Campbell
Ms. Julie Campbell
Mr. James Cantrell
Cass Regional Medical Center 

Specialists Clinic and Rock Haven 
Specialty Clinic

Mrs. Karen Cochran
Mrs. Selma Cornell
Dr. Walter W. Costner
Mrs. Connie Cox
Mr. Jim Davis
Mr. Matt Davis
Mrs. Debra Deal
Ms. Doris Dennis
Mrs. Kandi Dillon
Mrs. Wendi Dooley
Mr. Gerry Dunham
Mrs. Abby Elliott
Mrs. Janie Elliott
Mrs. Renee Erwin
Mrs. Barbie Everhart
Ms. Mary Fambrough
Mrs. Samantha Fisher
Mrs. Brenda Ford
Mrs. Christi Ford
Ms. Ginger Friesz
Ms. Mary Goodwin
Mrs. Christine Graves
Ms. Teresa Haffner
Ms. Rachel Hagerman
Mrs. Barbara Hauck
Mr. André Hawkins
Ms. Gretchen Hellwig
Ms. Crystal Hibdon
Mrs. Bea Holder
Mrs. Patty Hough
Mrs. Julie Huckleberry
Dr. Jack Hudkins
Mrs. Terry Johns
Dr. Michael Kohlman
Mrs. Alta Kukovich
Mrs. Linda Kurzweil
Mrs. Patty Land
Mrs. Melissa Lattin

Mrs. Sara Lee
Mrs. Tonya Lichte
Ms. Tammy Lizyness
Mrs. Tina Long
Mrs. Pam Lukenbill
Dr. Christopher D. Maxwell
Mrs. Sonya McLelland
Ms. Tousha Morgan
Mrs. Benita Nichol
Mrs. Janice Owens
Ms. Rachel Ozburn
Mrs. Vicki Phillips
Mrs. Betty Reynolds
Ms. Wendy Rice
Ms. Karen Roberts
Mrs. Dixie Sanders
Mrs. Cathy Saville
Ms. Connie Schaller
Mrs. Christine Schimpf
Mrs. Terri Schindler
Ms. Kristi Schnorf-McCully
Mrs. Rebecca Schoenberger
Ms. Amanda Sell
Mrs. Kathy Sims
Mr. Gary Skiles
Mrs. Janet Snell
Mrs. Elizabeth Spears
Mrs. Linda Strickfaden
Mrs. Denise Surber
Mrs. Hannah Tolley
Ms. Melissa Tomlinson
Mrs. Linda Vargas
Mrs. Angela Vaughn
Mr. Tallen Vermillion
Dr. Laura Voss
Mrs. Jennifer Wallace
Mrs. Carla Wallen
Mrs. Donna Walters
Mrs. Violet Warren
Ms. Shannon Webb
Mrs. Elizabeth Whelan
Mrs. Stacy Willhoite
Ms. Nancy Williams
Mrs. Martha York
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Cass Regional Medical Center 
Gardens
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Mr. David Kauffman
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims

Cardiac Rehabilitation and 
Pulmonary Rehabilitation at 
Cass Regional Medical Center
Peculiar Charitable Foundation

Pulmonary Rehabilitation Co-
Pay Assistance Program
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman

Grin & Bear It Run
(Patient Assistance Fund)
American Heritage, Realtors – Mrs. 

Carol Looney
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Arnold
Ms. Debby Bailey
Mr. and Mrs. Dustin Baker
Ms. Alexis Bales
Ms. Natasha Baughn
Mrs. Delores Beeman
Ms. Jean Blankenship
Mrs. Shannon Briscoe
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Brown
Ms. Danielle Carr
Ms. Hallie Carter
Mr. John Carter
Ms. Naomi Carter
Ms. Debra Chaney
Ms. Rachel Cheslik
Mrs. Ethy Christman

Dr. and Mrs. Walter W. Costner
Country Club Bank
Ms. Terran Cox
Mrs. Katy Crabtree
Ms. Heather Danforth
Mr. Matt Davis
Mrs. Debra Deal
Ms. Sherri Downs
Mrs. Michele Dunham
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Elliott
Mrs. Barbie Everhart
Ms. Lisa Everhart
Ms. Kaitlin Fifer
Mr. Patrick Flanner
Dr. Kandice Fleming
Ms. Deana Fordyce
Ms. Kelly Franklin
Ms. Ginger Friesz
Ms. Linda Gill
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Glass
Harrisonville Family Medicine, Inc.
Mrs. Diana Hartzler
Ms. Heather Hartzler
Ms. Heidi Hartzler
Ms. Chelsea Hastings
Ms. Patty Haus
Mr. Mark Hermelink
Mrs. Lori Higgs
Mrs. Carol Holsman
Mrs. Patty Hough
Mr. Rick Johanson
Ms. JoAnna Jones
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Keefer
Ms. Brenda Keeney
Mr. and Mrs. Proctor Keyton
Mrs. Renee King
Ms. Andrea Klinge
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Kohlman
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Kurzweil – 

Kurzweils’ Country Meats
Mrs. Melinda Lacy
Ms. Kathy Lambertz
Mrs. Patty Land
Ms. Cheryl Lincoln
Mrs. Susan Lockard

Ms. Janet Lockhart
Ms. Erica Longpine
Ms. Tammy Lueker
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Mallory
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Matthews
Mrs. Theresa Matthews
Mrs. Lois Mattison
Mrs. Cristie McConnell
Mrs. Minnie McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Myers
Ms. Jeanette Miller
Ms. Tousha Morgan
Mrs. Rosanna Nevils
Ms. Deb O’Bannon
Ms. Crystal Osborn
Mrs. Nancy Osborn
Mrs. Jan Owens
Ms. Carol Parker
Mrs. Carol Ann Parker
Mr. Carl Pearcy
Mr. Wirt Perry
Ms. Jessica Peters
Ms. Ethel Petty
Ms. Maggie Piontek
Ms. Jackie Politte
Ms. Jordan Powell
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Preston
Mr. Robert Prettyman
Mr. and Mrs. Brent Probasco
Mrs. Sherry Proch
Ms. F. Linnette Pugh
Mr. and Mrs. Devin Samuelson
Ms. Sara Servos
Mrs. Dee Shelton
Sherwood Community Bank
Mr. Phillip Shields
Ms. Dorothy Smith
State Farm Insurance – Mr. Steve Croy
Ms. Ashley Stephens
Mrs. Dana Stranckmeyer
Ms. Mary Strauch
Ms. Liz Summers
Mr. and Mrs. Cale Swarnes
Ms. Tanya Thompson
Mr. Tom Thompson
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2015 Honor Roll of Donors (cont.)
Troutt, Beeman & Co., PC
Ms. Blyth Williamson
Ms. Sally Wilson
Ms. Vicki Wimsatt
Ms. Terra Young

Healthy Angels Ride
(Patient Assistance Fund)
A World of Smiles – Dr. Shera Sims
Dr. Keith Abercrombie
Adrian Bank
Adrian Muffler Service
Mr. Dave Albright
American Family Insurance – Mr. 

Ritchie Davis
Mr. Tom Anders
Ms. Margaret Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. William Beaty
Mr. Everett Bechtel
Mr. Larry Bechtel
Mrs. Jennifer Brundage
Mrs. Tonya Brunner
Mrs. Twila Buckner
Mr. Edward Bunger
Mr. Ryan Bunger
Ms. Joan Campbell
Captain D’s
Dr. Danny Carroll
Mr. and Mrs. Phil Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Ritchie Carter
Mr. Eddie Cates
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Clint’s Tire & Lube Express
Mr. Raymond Cooley, Jr.

Country Club Bank
Mrs. Katy Crabtree
Crooked Creek Ranch
Mr. Nicholas Daugherty
Mr. Greg Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Dawson
Mrs. Debra Deal
Mrs. LeAnne Dickerson
Mr. Dwight Diehl
Mrs. Kandi Dillon
Mr. Andrew Dobnikar
Mrs. Wendi Dooley
Double TT Steakhouse
Mrs. Abby Elliott
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Enloe
Eric’s Rockin’ C Bar & Grill
Ms. Sharon Ewbank
Mrs. Brenda Ford
Freedom Cycles
Ms. Ginger Friesz
Mr. Kyle Friesz
Mr. Larry Friesz
Mr. and Mrs. Foster Fuselier
Gail’s Harley-Davidson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Graves
Mr. Bill Gray and Ms. Susan Mills-Gray
Guido’s Pizza
Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Hahn
Ms. Dotti Harper
Mr. William Harris
Harrisonville Family Medicine, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. John Hartzler
Mr. John “Tim” Hauler
Mr. Larry Hess
Mrs. Patty Hough
Mrs. Elizabeth Jackson
Dr. James Johnson
Mr. Thad Jones
Mrs. Norma Keltner
Mrs. Casey Keyton
Mr. and Mrs. Fred V. Kidd, Jr.
Mrs. Connie King
KMOE-FM 92.1
Mr. and Mrs. Danny Knox
Mr. Denny Knuth

Dr. and Mrs. Michael Kohlman
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Korb
Kurzweils’ Country Meats – Mr. Chris 

Kurzweil
Mr. and Mrs. J. Christopher Lang
The Looking Glass Salon
Dr. Mary A. Luce
Mr. Bryan Mallory
Mr. Eddie Martello
Mr. Melvin Mathes
Max Ford
Mazzio’s Pizza
Mrs. Kendra McClellan
Mrs. Minnie McDonnell
Mrs. Claudia McHale
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Menasco
Mike’s Old 71 Cycle
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Moreland
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Morgan
Noel’s Hairstyling
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Nussbaum
Old 71 Café 
Ms. Kimberly Otter
Mr. and Mrs. Mick Owens
Mr. Butch Page
Mr. Jon Parris
Mr. and Mrs. Cody Parris
Mr. Jim Patterson
Mr. Wirt Perry
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Presley
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Price
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Proch
Mr. Denny Pulliam
Ms. Cathy Redman
Reno’s Powersports KC
Mrs. Betty Reynolds
Ms. Naomi Rhodes
Mr. Jared Rinker
Mrs. Linda Roberts
Mr. Henry Rose
Mrs. R.C. Rushly
Mrs. Cathy Saville
Mrs. Terri Schindler
Mr. and Mrs. Travis Schlenger
Ms. Kristi Schnorf-McCully
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Dr. James Sear
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Selley
Mrs. Dee Shelton
Mr. and Mrs. Clayton Sidwell
Mr. Milton Siegenthaler
Mrs. Martha Sims
Mr. Gary Skiles
Mr. Matthew Skiles
Mr. Tracy Sloan
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Smith
Sonic Drive-In – Harrisonville 
Sonic Drive-In – Pleasant Hill
St. Luke’s East Anesthesia, PC
State Farm Insurance – Mr. Steve Croy
Mr. Don Stock
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Thelin
Ms. Ann Tribble
Mr. Mark Wall
Mrs. Violet Warren
Mr. Josiah Wendt
Mr. Malachi Wendt
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Wendt
Whitey’s Occasion
Mr. Les Williams
Wimfield’s on Main
Yoss Thriftway

The Annual Fundraising 
Dinner  That  Wasn’t
(benefi tting the Patient Care 
Simulation Laboratory, Infusion 
Therapy Clinic and Pain 
Management Clinic at Cass Regional 
Medical Center)
Dr. Keith Abercrombie
American Heritage, Realtors – Mrs. 

Carol Looney
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Arnold

Mr. and Mrs. Ivan E. Beeman
Mrs. Rebekah Beeman
BKD, LLP
Mrs. Twila Buckner
Mrs. Karen Carrel
Mr. and Mrs. David Caruthers
Ms. Betty Catron
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Catron
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Mr. and Mrs. David Coffelt
Commerce Bank of Harrisonville
Dr. and Mrs. Walter W. Costner
CPSK Insurance Services, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Gary F. Crabtree
Dr. Suzanne C. Crandall
Ms. Mary Cromer
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Croy
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Donohoe
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Fleetwood
Mrs. Barbara Gillen
Gillen Pharmacy, Inc. – Mrs. LeAnne 

Dickerson
Golden Classics Jewelers
Mrs. Sandy Gregory
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Griffin
Mr. and Mrs. Randy Grimes
Ms. Dotti Harper
Mr. and Mrs. John Harris
Hays Companies
HCA Midwest Health System
Health Care Associated Emergency 

Physicians, LLC
HealthSCOPE Benefits, Inc.
HMN Architects, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. T.R. Hoefle
Mrs. Norma Keltner
Mr. and Mrs. Fred V. Kidd, Jr.
Mrs. Cricket Kroenke
Mrs. Jackie Kumm
Kurzweils’ Country Meats – Mr. Chris 

Kurzweil
Mr. and Mrs. J. Christopher Lang
Dr. Kevin Latinis
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Mallory
Ms. Janice Mantle
Mrs. Lois Mattison

Mrs. Claudia McHale
Medtrak Pharmacy Services
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Morgan
Mrs. Ann Morse
Mrs. Angelena Orear
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Parker
Mrs. Franceline Parris
Perfect Promotions, LLC – Ms. Kim 

Findley
Mr. Wirt Perry
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Price
Ms. F. Linnette Pugh
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Roberts
Mrs. Linda Roberts
Ms. Kelly Rooney
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Rudell
Ms. Carole Runnenberger
Mr. and Mrs. Luke Scavuzzo
Mr. and Mrs. Luke A. Scavuzzo
Mr. Robert Schlyer
Mr. Loren Schweizer
Seigfreid Bingham, PC
Mrs. Linda Sherman
Sherwood Community Bank
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims
SJ Pain Associates, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Daryl Sloan
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice Snare
St. Luke’s East Anesthesia, PC
Ms. Beverly Tinsley
Drs. Viseslav and Marija Tonkovic-Capin
TPP Certified Public Accountants
United Imaging Consultants, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Vallee
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Welborn
Welborn’s Food Center
Mr. and Mrs. Loyd Wiseman

Geraldine Kidd Scholarship
Mr. and Mrs. Fred V. Kidd, Jr.

Wanda Brown Scholarship
Mr. and Mrs. Don Christman
Mr. and Mrs. William Mills
Mrs. Linda Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. R.Z. Sims
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Upcoming Events

“The Inside Scoop”
(See page 1 for more details)
Saturday, April 16, at 5:30 p.m.
Loch Lloyd Country Club, Belton, Mo. 
A Fundraising Dinner Benefi tting the Medical Imaging 
Department at Cass Regional Medical Center.

Healthy Angels Ride
Saturday, August 20 (tentative date)
More information will be in the July issue of  “Making a 
Difference.”

Grin & Bear It 5K and Family Fun Run
Saturday, September 17 (tentative date)
More information will be in the July issue of  “Making a 
Difference.”

Patient Assistance Fund Fills Growing Need
The Emergency Department (ED) at Cass Regional Medical Center 
sees an average of 40 patients each day. Due to the nature of some 
emergencies, a patient’s clothing can not be salvaged and must be 
discarded. In recent months, the ED experienced a growing need for 
donations of new items to help clothe such patients when they are 
discharged. 

The Patient Assistance Fund will now provide clothing to keep the 
Emergency Department stocked. Items include hats, gloves, sweat 
shirts, sweat pants, underwear and socks for both men and women, as 
well as socks for children. It’s another way your donations are helping 
Cass Regional to “care for the person in each patient!” 

Pictured right: Alta Kukovich, EMT, stocks cabinets with donated 
clothing.
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Our Mission

The mission of Cass Regional Medical Center 
Foundation is to support the medical center in its 
quest to provide exceptional quality health care 
for the community. The Foundation encourages 

private philanthropy to further the vision, values, 
and goals of the medical center, especially in 

community outreach.

�

Cass Regional Medical Center Foundation 
is an IRS-designated 501(c)(3) charity 

(EIN 43-1501416).

�

Please remember Cass Regional Medical 
Center Foundation in your will.

�

We hope you have enjoyed this issue of 
“Making a Difference.” If you wish to be 

removed from our mailing list, please 
e-mail mlattin@cassregional.org or call 

(816) 380-5888, extension 4810.

“Like” Cass Regional Medical Center Foundation on 
Facebook to keep up with the latest information and 
upcoming events.


